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20 June 2012

Excellency,

Subject: “Security Sector Review in Timor-Leste-Capacity Development Facility”

Reference is made to your request (reference letter correspondence dated on 17 April 2012) for
unused fund under the Security Sector review in Timor-Leste-Capacity Development Facility, to be
returned to European Commission of amount EUR 86,022.46.

I am happy to inform you and to confirm that the amount of fund above mentioned has been
transferred electronically to European Commission’s Bank Account (quoted details provided in the
correspondence letter and email with office of EU in Timor-Leste).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Noura Hamladji
untry Director, a.i

H.E. Juan Carlos Rey Salgado
Ambassador

Office of the European Commission
Dili, Timor-Leste

Cc:  Mr. Joseph Buckley
Head of Finance, contract and Audit
Office of the European Commission
Dili, Timor-Leste



